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Dear parents/ carers 

I can’t quite believe it’s the final 
week (and the  last day) of the half 
term!  It’s been another busy week.  
A highlight for me was 4RN’s class 
assembly this morning.  Informative 
of the work they’ve been doing and 
very funny.  Sadly, it also proved I 
am not smarter than a 9 year old…. 

Please do read through this letter 
about what has been going on this 
week and is coming up in the new 
half term. 

Have a very happy holidays. 

Mr Lobb and Mr Lobb Jr 

(Can you tell which is which?) 

 

ADMISSIONS TO SCHOOL 
SEPTEMBER 2023 

Have you got a child who is due to 
start school in September 2023—
or do you know anyone who has? 

The application process for a 
reception place for September 
2023 will open on 1st November 
2022. 

The easiest way for parents to 
apply is online. More information 
here on the Staffordshire County 
Council website. 

We will be arranging open 
afternoon/ evening during next 
half—watch out for dates. 

The closing date is 15 January 
2023. 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

Headteacher 

PS Don’t forget! 

Tonight—Halloween Disco 

Reception/KS1—4:30-5:45 

KS2—6:00-7:30 

£3 on the door 

Tomorrow (Friday 21st is an 
INSET Day) 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx


Whole School PE Days 

All classes had a PE day either 

yesterday or today. 

All of KS2 had the chance to 

play ultimate Frisbee and all 

of KS1 had a go at Tri-Golf. 

The feedback from the coach 

was that he wishes he could 

work with our fabulous 

children every day! 

“I have never been to a 

school where I have seen so 

many smiles….” 

The Bee Blessed  shop have an amount of Tower View School 

Uniform.  It’s all in good condition—however, they are only holding 

to this until Friday 28th October.  This is free uniform so please do 

pop down if there is anything you need. 

Also—further help for the current challenging cost of living crisis 

available in Staffordshire—suggestions are here 

 

All Pupil Premium children have been sent food vouchers for the 

half term break—please check your e mails…. Think you may 

qualify?  Check here. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Community/Cost-of-living-support/Here-to-help.aspx?fbclid=IwAR1Mtj26pW_dyzdsgkBR3Nuagi4Yg7C0SUDpYnAJu-0ExNOLtrc_40yYqQ0
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Community/Cost-of-living-support/Here-to-help.aspx?fbclid=IwAR1Mtj26pW_dyzdsgkBR3Nuagi4Yg7C0SUDpYnAJu-0ExNOLtrc_40yYqQ0
https://apps2.staffordshire.gov.uk/web/fsmweb/


Dates for November: 

Thursday 3rd: 3CD Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome 

w/c Monday 7th: Balance Bikes in reception class 

Wednesday 9th: Reception and Year 6 height and weight checks 

Wednesday 9th: Parents Evening  

Thursday 10th: 6SJ Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome 

Thursday 10th: Parents Evening 

w/c Monday 14th: Anti-bullying week 

Thursday 17th: 3IR Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome 

Thursday 24th: Whole School Dance Assembly 


